
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents 
Since the Government of Bihar has allowed to resume normal classes, the 
school Administration has decided to resume regular classes for the 
students of Std 1 to 10 from Monday, 06 September, 2021, with full 
capacity. This will help the children to return to normal academic life 
gradually. 
Eventually all online classes will be suspended. However, teachers of 
Primary Section will post daily study materials in their WhatsApp 
groups.  Time-Table and daily routine will be shared with parents soon. 
 
Guidelines to be followed:- 
 

1. Parents of Primary students are expected to train them well in 
observing Covid protocols. 

2. Safety of Students, Teachers and Staff is our utmost priority. If any 
family member has been tested Covid positive in the recent past, 
students should seek prior permission from the School Administration. 

3. Physical distancing must be strictly practiced. Gathering of students in 
groups should be avoided. 

4. Wearing of mask in the campus is compulsory. Students should refrain 
from exchanging tiffin boxes, water bottles, stationary, etc.  

5. Though sanitizers will be kept in every classroom students are advised 
to carry their own sanitizers.  

6. Students must wear regular uniform. Uniform store will be open every 
day from 8 to 9 am. Students are not required to wear sports uniform 
on Wednesdays till further notice.  

7. Bus service will be available. It’s up to the parents to make use of the 
facility. 

 
“Self-Care is the Best Care 

 
 

Fr. A. Christu Savarirajan S.J.  
Principal  
August 30, 2021 


